
Friends & Ms. Toneri   -  September 30,, 2022
Newsletters can always be found on my website for live links...

Literacy
This week we worked on learning how 
to write a response to our reading as 
well as practiced short vowel sounds 
and how to make different words 
plural. We also tried reading groups 
where students practiced targeted 
skills where they have demonstrated 
they need support based on 
assessments.

Mathematics

Graphing is so much fun!  When we 
organize data it is easier to read and 
understand!  Whew, it’s a challenge 
adding numbers within 50 but making 
a number line and using leopard and 
bunny hops sure helps!  My hundreds 
chart is helpful too!

Curriculum Night
   Thank you so much for attending!

Important Dates Coming Up
Fridays-Early Release at 1:30 p.m.

October 14th: Teacher Work Day

Homework: is optional, your child 
brought home her/his first 
weekly packet today.  It is fine 
to work on homework as a team 
as packets are not individualized.  
1:1 Support is great! Reading 
passages aloud is encouraged. Please 
also read with your child 20 minutes 
daily.

Conversation Starters with Your Student
“Why do you graph data, what is the purpose?” (To make information easier to understand.)

“What did you do and learn in your reading group this week?”

“What does our “Win the Day” mean?”

Instructions to 
Download:
1. Save a copy!
2. Make any 

changes you’d 
like.

3. Click File → 
download → 
pdf document.

4. Attach to 
parent email.

But,if life got in the way, no worries, 
attached is a packet with most of the 
information covered.  Any questions, 
email, jtoneri@everettsd.org, call (425) 
385-7343 or stop by.  Also, the end of 
October we will have the opportunity to 
conference so I can better understand 
how to meet the needs of your child and 
family and you can learn ways in which to 
support what your child is learning at 
school.
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